
Conservation Commission Minutes 

Meeting – July 24, 2014 

 

Present:   Louis Misliun, Jr.; Brian Bejnak; Ben Byrne       Absent: Paul Sokoloski 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 with Lou presiding.  Minutes of the June meeting were 

approved  and mail was reviewed. 

 

There being no old business, the meeting moved on to new business. 

 

New Business:   

Requests for Certificates of Compliance: 

 

•  Walter’s Propane – (DEP  # 142-0197)  A request submitted on behalf of Richard Strycharz, Sr. by SVE 

for a Certificate of Compliance for a project on Greenfield Road  was reviewed and approved.  

 

•  Single Family residence – (DEP#  142-0198) Now that the site at 141 Whately Road has been, graded, 

seeded, and  growth established, the Commission approved the issuing of a Certificate of Compliance 

with the Order of Conditions previously issued. 

 

Next meeting:   The date of August 21, 2014 was set for the next meeting, if one is needed. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:11 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Priscilla Phelps 

 

 

 


